
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Glen A. Winn 
14 Carlton St. Telephone: 416-542-2517 
Toronto, Ontario Facsimile: 416-542-3024 
M5B 1K5 regulatoryaffairs@torontohydro.com

 

December 1, 2010 
 

 

 

via RESS e-filing – original to follow by courier 
 

Ms. E. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 

Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th floor 

PO Box 2319 

Toronto, Ontario  M4P 1E4 

 
Dear Ms. Walli: 

 

RE: OEB File No.  EB-2010-0142 / EB-2009-0139 

Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited’s (“THESL”) 
Electricity Distribution Rates Applications 

 

Pursuant to the requirements on page 30 of the Board’s April 9, 2010 Decision with 

Reasons in THESL’s 2010 Electricity Distribution Rates Application (EB-2009-0139), 
enclosed are the additional schedules related to the cost allocation study for suite 

metering services.  THESL proposes to include them in Exhibit L1 as follows: 

 

• Exhibit L1, Tab 3, Schedule 1:  Cost Allocation Study for Individually Metered Suites 
in Multi-Unit Residential Buildings, prepared by BDR on November 29, 2010 

• Exhibit L1, Tab 3, Schedule 1, Appendix A:  Consultant Qualifications  

• Exhibit L1, Tab 3, Schedule 2:  Excel version of Base Case without SMSC 
(filename:  EB-2010-0142_L1_T03_S02_Base Case without SMSC.xlsx)  

• Exhibit L1, Tab 3, Schedule 3:  Excel version of SMSC 
(filename:  EB-2010-0142_L1_T03_S03_SMSC.xlsx) 
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Please note that these documents will also be available on THESL’s Regulatory website by 
start of business tomorrow, at:  

http://www.torontohydro.com/sites/electricsystem/Pages/2011EDRApplication.aspx  

 

THESL has made a concerted effort to meet the Board’s December 1, 2010 filing 
requirement for this cost allocation study and respectfully requests that any procedural 

matters arising from this additional evidence not extend the schedule for EB-2010-0142.  

To the extent that the Board considers it necessary to provide for interrogatories on the 

study, THESL suggests that that process be undertaken in parallel with the main case so 
that it may proceed in a timely fashion. 

 

Please contact me if you require further clarification. 

 
Yours truly, 

 

 

[original signed by Glen Winn] 
 

 

Glen A. Winn 
Manager, Regulatory Applications & Compliance 

416-542-2517 

regulatoryaffairs@torontohydro.com  

 
encl. 

 
:GAW/acc 
 
cc: J. Mark Rodger, Counsel for THESL, by email only 

Intervenors of Record for EB-2010-0142, by email only 
Intervenors of Record for EB-2010-0139, by email only 


